“FOLLOW THE $5.00”

HAVE YOU SEEN THIS BILL??

.

The Gold River Chamber of Commerce will be tracking
this $5.00 bill around Gold River over the next few
months. Our goal is to see how many of our local

businesses will get this $5 going through their cash registers.
In Gold River we all win when we shop locally and
support each other’s businesses.
By accepting this bill with your change you are making
a commitment to spend this $5 at a Gold River business.

We just ask that you document-the date and business when you do.

If you do not wish to participate, please do not accept it!






